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KINDERGARTEN  
STUDENTS 

in the Library 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s “No Rules November” this month.  
Kindergarten students may choose hard cover 
books, books from baskets, alphabet books or 
books from the display rack.  Next month we will 
be looking at non-fiction books. 
 
Please make sure your child’s book comes back 
on time so he/she can get a new book and a 
sticker on his/her library card. 

 
Library Days 

Krinsky is Day 1 
Bassel is Day 2 

Wodzinski is Day 3 
Lu is Day 4 

Forest of reading 
 

Ms Matheson will be running the Silver Birch fiction reading  program 

and Ms Stewart will be running the Red Maple reading program.   

The titles have been announced and the books have been ordered.   

Listen to announcements for more information. 

SUPER READERS CLUB 
Wednesday Morning Recess 

 

Grade 1, 2 & 3 students are invited  

to share a book with a grade 7 or 8 student. 

 

After sharing their first book the students will receive a sticker, after 5 books - a  

pencil, after 10 books - a bookmark and after 15 books - a trip to the treasure box.    

Be sure to drop in! 

Markham Fair news 
 

Congratulations to Claire in Ms Fullbrook’s class. 
She won the Markham Fair Spelling Bee and can be 

called the best speller in York Region. 
 

Claire is pictured below standing beside the  
Spelling Bee plaque that travels to the  

winning school each year. 
 


